
Mayor Gary Grasso

May 3.2024
Via Electronic Mail

Anonymous User
MuckRock News

Re: Freedom of Information Act Request

On April 29,2024, the Village of Burr Ridge received your written request for public records pursuant to
the Illinois Freedom of Information Act ("FOIA"). In your FolA request, you sought information
regarding the Facebook page titled, "Tony Schiappa, Burr Ridge Trustee".

Ert lon

Under the Freedom of Information Act, a public body may extend the time to respond to a FOIA request
by up to 5 business days for a limited number of reasons. 5 ILCS 140/3(e). We are extending the time to
respond to your request by 5 business days or May 13,2024 for the following reason:

There is a need for consultation, which shall be conducted with all practicable speed,
with another public body or among two or more components ofa public body having
a substantial interest in the determination or in the subject matter of the request.

I. The Person Resnonsible for th ResDonse:

The person who is responsible for this response is: Shirley Benedict, Deputy Village Clerk and Freedom
of Information Act Officer for the Village of Burr Ridge. My contact information is 630-654-81 8l
extension 2140.

(630) 654-8181
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Village of Burr Ridge

7660 County Line Road

Bulr Ridge, IL 60527



II. Notice of the Risht to bv The Public Access Counselor and N of Risht to Judicial
Review

This is not a denial ofthe request. However, you have the right to file a request for review by the Public
Access Counselor of the Office of the Illinois Attomey General. The Public Access Counselor may be
contacted at:

500 South 2nd Street.
Springfietd, lllinois 62701
Phone: (877) 299-3642.

Pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, you also have the right to seekjudicial review.

If you have any questions regarding the above information, please contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Shirley Benedict
Freedom of Information Act Officer
Deputy Village Clerk
Village ol' Burr Ridge. Illinois


